November 30, 2007

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
In the Matter of Qwest’s Petition for Approval of an Alternative Form of Regulation in Accordance with RCW 80.36.135

Docket No. UT-061625
Dear Ms. Washburn:

On November 29, 2007, Staff filed comments concerning Qwest’s revised partial compliance filing in this docket.  Staff’s comments require one minor correction.  Staff has filed an errata page to its comments to correct the error.  This correction does not alter Staff’s recommendation in any way.

Sincerely,

GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN

Assistant Attorney General  

GJT:tmw

Enclosures

cc:
Patricia Clark, ALJ


Parties

Errata:

Staff’s comments of 11/29 should be corrected as follows:  

Page 5, paragraph 15 states: 

“Staff’s preliminary review indicates that the filing is substantially compliant with the Commission’s orders.” 

Staff believes it is more accurate to state, at this time, that: 

“Staff’s preliminary review indicates that the filing is partially compliant with the Commission’s orders.”

